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In recent months the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has taken steps to implement a 
framework within which small unmanned aircraft systems (sUAS) can be safely integrated into the 
national airspace. This article reviews the FAA's interim policy to expedite airspace authorizations for 
commercial sUAS operators that have obtained Section 333 exemptions. The article also addresses 
the FAA's notice of proposed rulemaking on the operation and certification of sUAS, including 
operational limitations, operator certificate and responsibilities, and aircraft requirements.

To read this article, click here.

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion.

©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.

ARTICLE

https://katten.com/
http://www.katten.com/Files/110971_Drone_update_new_COA_policy_and_proposed_framework_for_small_unmanned_aircraft.pdf
https://kattenlaw.com/disclaimer

